Pavement Sealing Saturday
August 29t |

Richmond Beach e Hillwood

REMINDER: The City of Shoreline will apply asphalt slurry seal to
selected street segments in the Richmond Beach and Hilwood
Neighborhoods THIS SATURDAY, 8/29, from 08:00 AM to 5:00 PM.

Affected street segments will be closed to all vehicle traffic, foot traffic
and on-street parking from 1 hour before pavement sealing begins, to 4
hours after sealing is completed on that street segment. Please plan your
parking and errands accordingly. A map of streets to be sealed and
more information can be found on the City’s website at:
https://www s horelinewa.gov/services/street-maintenance/bituminous -
surface-treatment

For questions, please contact:
Bob Earl, P.E., Engineering Manager — bearl@shorelinewa.gov
Meqgdam Almaroof, E.I.T, Engineer 1. — malmaroof@shorelinewa.gov




